
MINNESOTA HISTORICAL SOCIETY

State Historic Preservation Office

April 26, 2006

Rani Franovich, Branch Chief
Environmental Branch B
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Re: Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant License Renewal
Monticello, Wright County
SHPO Number: 2004-2193

Dear Rani Franovich:

Thank you for your recent submittals regarding the above referenced undertaking.

As you know, you consulted with our office regarding the undertaking in 2005, and we
concluded at that time that no historic properties would be affected. Based on our
review of the information recently submitted, we see no reason to alter that conclusion.

Contact us at 651-296-5462 with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Britta L. Bloomberg
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
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